












M E N D O C I N O   C O U N T Y    MEMORANDUM

Date: July 1, 2016 

To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 

From: Nicole French, Senior Deputy Clerk of the Board 
Executive Office 

Subject: Appointment of Tammy Moss Chandler to Partnership Health Plan of California 
County Commission on Medical Care  

On March 23, 2016, the Clerk of the Board noticed the Director position on the Partnership 
Health Plan of California County Commission on Medical Care as vacant. Pursuant to 
Mendocino County Code, Section 8.69.040(c)1. the Board of Supervisors shall appoint the 
Director of the Mendocino County Health and Human Services Agency to the Partnership 
Health Plan of California County Commission on Medical Care. Tammy Moss Chandler is 
currently serving as the Director of the Mendocino County Health and Human Services Agency; 
her formal appointment by the Board of Supervisors is required to serve on the Partnership 
Health Plan of California County Commission on Medical Care. 

Sec. 8.69.040. - Membership of Commission 

(c) The members appointed by Mendocino County Board of Supervisors shall be selected as 
follows: 

1. One (1) member shall be the director of the Mendocino County Health and
Human Services Agency. 












